
From: jiaming xu <jim@p-pss.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 3:40 PM 
To: AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov> 
Subject: State PC FOIA request 

Hello, 

Under Vermont Public Records Law, §315 et seq., I am requesting all information available for purchase 

order documentation and quotes of any personal computers, laptops, or tablets purchased by Vermont 

within the past 30 days. In particular, I am interested in the price of the computer and its RAM, CPU, and 

hard drive information if applicable.  

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me of the cost before 

proceeding.  However, I would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the 

requested information is in the public interest and will contribute significantly to the public’s 

understanding of Vermont's IT purchases. 

If you expect a significant delay in fulfilling this request, please contact me with information about when 

I might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested record. 

If you intend to deny any or all of this request, I request a response in writing. Please cite each specific 

exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the information and notify me of the appeal 

procedures available to me under the law. 

Jiaming Xu 

jim@p-pss.com 
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